
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday, November 30, 2022 

3:45pm – 5:00pm 

Riddell Library – hosted by Riddell 

Staff 

Parents are you looking for ways to support your child 

with reading at home? 

Join us for an information session about strategies to use 

at home and ways to support what is happening in 

school.  Come and learn about how reading is being 

taught at school and what you can do at home. 

The focus for this session will be Kindergarten to grade 2. 

 

Child minding available Masking is encouraged 


